From: ]

To: |
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment | NI - c5-2017-0049
Date: June 12, 2017 3:49:02 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 9, 2017 9:12 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tracy Babcock

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I know that | speak for many families, especially families that already struggle financially. A constant
raise in energy costs is absurd, considering employees of Hydro One have million dollar retirement
packages. The point is the poor, and middle class citizens are paying more and more, thus lining
employees of hydro ones pockets so they can have a wonderful, wealthy and carefree retirement!?
Really?!

-- Attachment --
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